
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Tuesday, 19th January 2021 

 

Dear Nursery Parent/Carer, 

 

I hope you and your families are well.  

 

Thank you for participating in our survey over the weekend indicating your 

preferences for a potential re-opening of our nursery. We are pleased to say that 

our nursery will opening to all registered children from tomorrow, Wednesday 

20th January.  

  

We will have all of the same Covid- safe conditions in place we were using before 

the current lockdown. However, if you feel you would prefer to keep your child at 

home for the time being this is absolutely fine. We just ask that you contact us 

directly, by email (admin@shsharingey.co.uk) , and let us know if you are 

intending to keep your child at home or to send them into school.  

 

The rest of our school will continue to be open to the children of critical workers 

and/or vulnerable children only. So, if you have older children registered at our 

school they will not be able to attend unless we have already agreed they meet 

the criteria.  

 

The nursery will be open for normal hours from tomorrow:  

 

Full time:  8:45am    -   3:00pm *  

Part time am:   8:45am    -  11:45am 

Part time pm:   12:45pm  -  3:45pm  

 

*Children of critical workers, currently attending nursery, can continue to stay 

until 4pm. 

 

At this stage we are unable to offer any breakfast club, or after school care. 
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Thank you for your patience over the last couple of weeks as we have tried to 

make sense of the conflicting guidance provided by the Government in relation 

to nurseries and the rest of the school.   

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


